17955 Leslie Street
Newmarket, Ontario
L3Y 9A4
PH: 905-853-5009
FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:
st.elizabethseton@rogers.com
Website:
www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

Mass Times
Weekend Mg%sw:
Saturday: 4:30pm
Sunday: 8:00am, 9:30am & 11:00am

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday
of each month.

‘Weekday Mass Schedule:

of York Region:
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St. Elizabeth Seton Parish

June 28, 2020

Thirteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time

Pastoral Team
Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor
Deacon Marian Pawliszko
Deacon Stephen Pitre

Parish Staff
Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch
Sacramental Coordinator - Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy
Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours
Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm
Tues., Wed., and Thurs. 9:00am—8:00pm ~ Fri., 9am —1pm
Sat. 2:00pm—6:00pm Sun. 8:00am—1:00pm

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children

of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts
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Mass Intentions Ruminations

Monday June 29th
10am: Marie Perek
Req: Perek Family

Tuesday June 30th
10am: Maria Perek
Req: John & Wilma Bloye

Wednesday July 1st
10am: Raymond Rojas
Req: CUPE 1571

Thursday July 2nd
10am: Muriel Przeciszowski
Req: CUPE 1571

**Please know that Fr. Roy
will continue to pray for
these intentions**

Starting Monday June 29th
the Parish Office will begin
opening on Monday’s from
g9am to Noon for
APPOINTMENTS ONLY.

We can always be reached
through the parish email at
st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Stay safe and Stay well.

St. Vincent de Paul

You can donate online to the
Newmarket conference:
https://sjcses.blogspot.com
p/donate.html
Tax receipts for one-time donations
will be emailed immediately.

Mar-ish 2%"“’(:} iving

June 17th to June 21st.

Sunday Offertory $4,504.00
SES Building Fund $ 670.00
Month of June PAG
(Pre-authorized Giving)

Sunday Offertory $3,847.00
SES Building Fund $ 297.00
ShareLife $ 820.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
ONGOING SUPPORT DURING
THESE UNPRECIDENTED
TIMES. STAY WELL AND

STAY SAFE. GOD BLESS.

Alcoholic Anonymous
meet every Saturday at 8pm Knights
of Columbus room.

So the Archdiocese hosted another Webinar this week surveying the
experiences of the Parishes after our first ten days of being open. As one
would expect, there was a vast array of different experiences and
opinions. The most telling was that the vast majority of parishes
experienced a lower than expected turn out for the first Sunday. Though
the platform used to gather didn’t permit actual dialogue, there were
thing that could be inferred from the data. I for one appreciated the
lower turn out. It means that the Catholic community is heeding the
warnings of the medical experts and Government Officials. Whether
altruistic or not, it shows a healthy respect for the Common Good.
Liturgically, when we are required by Law to admit at most one third of
our community, and ban two thirds of our community, it begs the
question of when does the community cease to be the community.

For me it is an existential question - is it better to celebrate with a
fraction and fractured community, or is it right to wait until the doors
are open for the opportunity for the whole community to gather. I side
with the latter but the Diocese with the former. There is no right or
wrong answer but both have huge implications on what it says about
who were are or profess to be. I'm not sure if I'm venting or discerning,
or both. In a Harry Chapin song there are some great lines: “We talked
because talking tells you things like what you really are thinking about,
but sometimes you can’t find what you’re feeling till all the words run
out” and so maybe that is exactly what I am doing. The masses with the
new limitations and restrictions are really filled with mixed emotions. I
have witnessed people who should never set foot in the church for their
own health and the health of others. I have welcomed people who are
very angry about the new protocols. I have encountered people thinking
it is all a big hoax. I have heard from people very hurt because their
precarious health means they cannot attend (because they are heading
the expert advice). I have met people utterly selfish and un-communal
and it’s all about me and Jesus in that order. I have celebrated with
people just so thrilled to be back with the community, fully aware of the
deficit of missing parishioners they long to see and worship with.

Me I have no answers, just observations and questions. I wonder about
what this says about us as a Eucharistic community, about how we are
supposed to be the protectors of the Common Good, looking out for
others as a priority. I fail to see that as part of the conversation now.
Maybe these meaty and meaningful conversations have taken place at
levels beyond my pay grade, where these important and far ranging
decisions are made, and maybe the scale and scope of those dialogues
are just not filtered down to us, but there is just an un-ease about where
we are at as a parish, a diocese and a Church.
I've seen no evidence of sober second
thought, and that scares me, but we will plug
along and try to make the best of a weari-
some situation and await the return of the
fullness of community. It struck me hard
this past Sunday when the Our Father start-
ed at the 9:30 mass and there were no chil-
dren to come up and sign and sing the Lord’s
Prayer. Yes, something is most definitely
missing.
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Hot Off the Press? UPDATE

R.C.I.A.

With another Diocesan Webinar under our belt, there are
a few more signs of moving forward. We already
received the go ahead for baptisms and that is underway
already. See the note below. The topic of Initiation arose
for those in the RCIA who should have been received into
the Church through baptism, confirmation and Eucharist
at the Easter Vigil. Obviously that did not happen, and
although Limbo is not a n official doctrine of the Church,
that is precisely where the elect in the RCIA find
themselves. The proper time for their celebration would
be the Easter Vigil, but the Cardinal recognizes that it
should be celebrated sooner than that. The Cardinal has
suggested that perhaps during some weekday celebration
these patiently waiting people celebrate their initiation
soon. We hare presently in conversations with the team
as to our go forward plans.

First Communion & Confirmation

Of course, first Communion and Confirmation came up as
an important discussion point. The over riding principle
was that these young people deserve to celebrate in the
midst and fullness of the Community. Celebrations where
only one third of the congregation is permitted to be
present just doesn’t cut it. The thought is that whenever
we can open up as a full community we can celebrate
these sacraments of initiation. This means that
Communion and Confirmation celebrations are on
indefinite hold. I’m kind of glad because these young
people need to be surrounded by their community of faith
as a powerful sign to them that we love them and are so
happy they take this next step into our Church life.

Parish Office

In terms of the Parish Office, the Government has still not
opened up our offices for general business. The
recommendation is that the Office staff start working a
couple of hours a week in the Office but most of their
work to continue to be done at home. Appointments with
the priest should be done when other people are in the
building, and the priest should not be meeting people
without Office staff on the premises, whether it be for
meetings or reconciliation. Any Office business must
abide by the social distancing policies and other
recommendations.

Groups, Meetings & Entering the Premises

Finally, the Parish remains closed for all events, meetings
and people entering the building. Since there are required
documentation and disinfecting protocols, people may
enter only for dire matters and only after having consulted
with the Parish Office for permission. In other words,
unless it is to meet with the priest, or attend one of the
services, no one is allowed to enter the building until the
Government relaxes some of its policies and with the
opening of restaurants and malls, will likely be sooner
rather than later.

High School Bursary
It is that time of Year when the Knights of Columbus and
the Catholic Women’s Guild honour our outstanding young
people who are graduating high school and who have made
valuable contributions to the life of our Parish. This year
we have eight recipients whom we honour with a token bur-
sary to show how much we appreciate them, and offer them
a bit of pizza money for the academic pursuits come the
Fall. This year we award bursaries to:

In alphabetical order:

Amanda F. - U of T for Life Sciences
Stephanie F. - U of Guelph for Chemistry
Hope Mc. - Algonquin for Pre-health Sciences

Luke M. - Durham College for Business
Marketing

Jacob M. - Apprenticing Plumber
Joshua M. - Humber for Electrical Program

Matthew O. - George Brown for Culinary
Mgmt.

Sheida S. - Georgian for Law
Good Luck and Thank You All.

Baptism News

We are now permitted to celebrate
baptisms with a number of re-

strictions. We are in the process of contacting all

the parents who have completed the Baptism

Preparation to sign up for dates. We can only
celebrate with one family at a time, so our Sunday
afternoons will be busy for a while as we schedule
three families over the course of the afternoons.

s

Let us pray for the sick...

Alana Brown-Wallace
Greg Quattrin
Tarcisia Borg
Warren Pettifer
Mary Ann Ferrer

Evelyn Walsh

Merwyn Correa
Sebastiao P. Henriques
Molly Nabuurs

Peter Aristotle

Zeny Jose

Irene Zbyszyinski
Edward LaPenta
Adam Wood
Mayling Meueses

Vince Masci Albina Barber Frances Leggo
Larry Yarush Mary MacDonald Russel Scott
Alain Gerais Kathleen Todesco Elizabeth Ryan
Betty Loft Joshua Perek Dave Daile
Bruce Firth Julia Purdham Lindsay V Iy
Helen Bromley Donna Stea-Cutting indsay Veltman
Orlando Carrera Maria De La O -Mejia Eley Cerres

Tony Vigliotta

Massimo Marcone Judy Campbell ) >

Rosa Santos Jennifer Ma Francie Niekamp
Taylor Luck Andy Dube Kylg Elkie N
Judy MacDermott Lindsay Sawyer Maria Cavallini

Dave Hamilton Amy McBride




Liturgical Publications

3171 LENWORTH DR. #12 MISSISSAUGA, ON L4X 2G6 1-800-268-2637

Free Estimates
SoffiteFascia
Eavestroughe Roofing
Blow in Insulation
Fully Insured, Guaranteed
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4 MARY KAY.
Patty Gallinger
Independent Beauty Consultant

18 Main St. Mt. Albert

Taylor

905.251.5826 Many years experience

905-473-5135

Successful

FINANCIAL & ES

Owen M. Smith,

17345 Leslie St.,
Newmarket, Ontari

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@holliswealth.com
www.osmith.hollisweath.com

with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS

Suite 100

Arbor

investing begins Memorial

TATE PLANNING www.taylorfh.ca

Newmarket Chapel
. . LAW
Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director 2t

Glenda Benson, Pre-Planning Director
10% Discount to all Parishioners
524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

€L BURCHETT PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION DBA

Funeral Home
BURCHETT

CARE » CANDOUR » COMPETENCE
Wills « Powers of Attorney
Estates * Business « Real Estate
CHRISTINE BURCHETT
320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3

905-898-2100 505 858 3013

HBA, BSc, Investment Advisor

DEBORAH ANN
HARBOUR

Sales Representative

io L3Y 0A4

HollisWealth

A Division of Industrial Alliance Securities Inc.

@'ettomaryhohne

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca
905.476.4013

HEMPEN ﬁ [

Fine Jewellers |c: 905-252-8037
Designers & Goldsmilhs |0 905-853-5550
220 Main St. 905-895-6141]....c..0

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area
250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207
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yesterday, today & tomorrow

Uanmelot s Beign
Full Esthetic Services Available
Quaker Hill Market Place (since 1865)

16925 Yonge Street 905-715-7979 |93 Main St. S., Newmarket 905-895-4931

Lesby

Mermorial Go. _{#d.

h Roadhouse & Rose

FUNERAL HOME

Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members
157 Main St., Newmarket | 905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

[—

ROYALLEPAGE
L TR
RCR Realty, Brokerage

Independently Owned and Operated

AT , Call
PN Dan Hickey 5

1-800-268-2637

HOMPSO

Funeral Home

Cremation, Burial THE PERFECT

18001 Leslie Street 905-853-5000

Pre-arranged Funeral

Monuments, Markers

530 Industrial Parkway
905 727 5421
www.thompsonfh-aurora.

Affordable Cost Options

’ SPOT

S. & Inscriptions . T0
o ;fﬂ ADVERTISE

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

tion International (Canada) Limited

(T, Sales Representative
© o) Cell 905-715-9970
Office: 905-836-1212

‘\"/‘ijhickey@gmail.com

for this space

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
.~ OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER
ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!

Proud to be part of Service Corporal
CGL ] GREENLEAF"
- Mice - Wasps - Ants -
FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan

647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

¥
T,

in the Augustinian Tradition

Grades 4 through 12

Contact Admissions

4 VILLANOVA |
COLLEGTE

An Independent Catholic School [5%

Sold

For Information On Our Exclusive Guaranteed
Sale Program

Your Referrals help the Parish!
www.PileggiHelpingTheParish.com

OR call me direct at 416-917-6566

The Pileggi Real Estate Team is on a mission to raise
$25,000 or more to help get St. Elizabeth Seton Parish out
of DEBT. If You or someone You know is thinking of making
a move (Buying or Selling), please let us know. We will donate
a portion of our commission to the St. Elizabeth Seton Parish
debt fund. Together, with Your Referrals, WE ALL can help
.. get St. Elizabeth Seton Parish out of DEBT!

PLEGG JEexp

OPEN Mon-Fri 7-6, Saturday 7-5,
Sunday closed

i
Bradford ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)
HWY 88 WE VISIT OUR SHOWROOM
1. Kar-Los I [Hwy 11
Newmarket /SN 905-775-4861

GreenlnE

Dine in * Take out ¢ Delivery
Sushi Party Tray available
1100 Davis Drive, Unit 3
905-898-1028

goldenmaki.com St John's Sideroad

Davis Drive

KXoowen
MAI L

Yonge St.
Leslie Street

HWY 404

E 1 0% off with this ad E

Vinces

MARKET

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters

admissions@villanovacollege.ca
905-833-1909
www.villanovacollege.org
2480 15" Sideroad ~ King City

. . REAL ESTATE TEAM ‘Seller&PlIegglRealEsmleTeamMust
J L CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
FUNERAL SERVICES
-| |_ www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home 905-889-7467
Dr. lan Gray
A Balance for Dentistry and Health

In keeping with your Catholic faith
DR.IAN GRAY
1-17665 Leslie St. 905-853-9355 www.driangray.com

Three locations to serve you.
19101 Leslie St, Sharon
869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.
Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net
317 Buckingham Rd.

www.vincesmarket.com H: 905-898-2986 C: 905-717-2998
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